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Fisher Phillips Partner Offers Best Practices for Building a
Remote Team
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In a bylined article in New Orleans City Business, Stephen Scott offers best practices to employers

building remote teams. In the article, he covers a range of issues, from pay transparency to local

laws and regulations, to employee trainings. “While employment laws differ from state to state and

even city to city, the common thread is that noncompliance can lead to costly and time-consuming

lawsuits,” Stephen writes. “While managing employees in new locations may present challenges for

a business, sometimes offering remote work may be the competitive advantage needed in the

current job market.”

To read the article visit New Orleans City Business.
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